
SCC Meeting Minutes December 8, 2022 11:10 AM 

1. Welcome 

2. Approve Minutes from previous month (November) a. 

Hand out printed copies of minutes 

b. Motion to approve 

- Sydney Carlson 

c. Second 
- Jandel Christensen  

d. Vote 

- All agreed  
3. Attendance 

- Shauna Warnick, Penny McEntire, Lindsey Hughes, Jandel Christensen, Sydney Carlson, 
Kim Boogert, Matt Swensen, Miranda Thompsen, Courtney Sterner 
4. Shauna Warnick (School Board Member) 
a. Welcome and hear from her 

- Thanks to all who participate and come to these meetings and make a difference! 
b. Questions from SCC members for Mrs. Warnick 

- Do we know when the school will have a safe front to come in for visitors? – Yes, within 
the next 3ish years! The parts are taking a long time to get in, and then finding workers 
to put them in takes a while.  

- There are a few different ways that the safe entry can look: we could have a 

door to get through the school after the office, a door to get into the 

office, or even a door to get into the school at all – there are different ways 

to buzz in, just keep in mind what your preference is.  

- There have been some concerns about books in the library – we now have a 

committee and a rubric and a system to sort through the books. We cannot 

just take the book out of the library, we need to go through processes that 

weed through safety etc.  

- Can you request a book not be read by individual children and not the whole 

school? – Yes!  



- LETRS – Is a great resource for our teachers to help them to teach reading  

in a systematic and targeted way. 

- AMIRA – there have been good reviews from upper grades and not so great 

from lower grades or kids with speech issues. We are seeing a great 

improvement though.  

- Thank you for coming to our reading night Shauna! It was so awesome.  

-  5. Safe Walking Route 

a. What did you see? 

- Sidewalk is blocked by truck on one side.  

- You cannot see kids around it. (2nd East and Center) It hides the corner  

- Sip’N drive through and then onto the road and it can be hard for the kids 

and for parents.  

- Kids going down the hill shoot across the road on scooters because of the 

momentum (100N and 5th going west) and do not stop. The sidewalk is unkempt, 

and the kids are choosing to go on the road instead of the sidewalk because 

it is too bumpy.  

- There is a family with 2 dogs that scare the kids each day (the family says 

that they are moving).  

- Lindsey will follow up with the officer. 
 
6. Motion to Adjourn 

- Miranda Thompsen 
a. Second 

- Kim Boogert 

- All in favor  

Next Meeting: January 12, 2023 at 11:10 AM in the Conference Room 


